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Boulder

September §, 2016

The Rev. Sally Bowersox

St. Benedict Health and Healing Ministry
P.O. Box 325

Louisville, CO 80027

Dear Rev. Sally Bowersox,

It is with great pleasure and gratitude that we inform you that St. Benedict Health and Healing
Ministry has been selected to receive Boulder Housing Partners’ Partnership Award in honor of
the work your non-profit has done with Boulder Housing Partners.

BHP is pleased to award your organization with a 2016 Partnership Award. Every other month
nurses from St. Benedict Health and Healing Ministry host free health clinics at Canyon Pointe, a
community for seniors and people with disabilities. Thanks to their swift and decisive action to
improve the health of our residents, the nurses have recently identified two residents who were in
need of immediate medical attention. Additionally, the Executive Director, Rev. Sally Bowersox,
has agreed to begin a free monthly health clinic at Walnut Place, which is another community for
seniors and people with disabilities.

The Partnership Awards were created to acknowledge and share the important work being done
by individuals, residents, businesses, and nonprofit or governmental agencies that support
affordable housing and who are engaged in community efforts that exemplify partnerships. The
award acknowledges contributions in the following sectors:

» Individuals, which includes BHP residents;

«  Community volunteers or landlords;

» Business and corporate sector sponsors and leaders; and

» Non-profit agencies and governmental agencies that support or further BHP’s
mission.

The Partnership Award seeks to showcase excellence in partnerships by individuals or
organizations that have demonstrated one of the following characteristics:

¢ Demonstrated a leadership role or a “can do attitude”;

» Accomplished goals through strong links with other organizations and businesses;
+ Increased the understanding of how to achieve success in local neighborhoods;

« Increased awareness of affordable housing issues;




+ Provided services to support life opportunities or enhanced the quality of life for
BHP’s residents; and
* Provided unrestricted funding to affordable housing initiatives.

In recognition of the non-profits many contributions, we would like to invite you to receive the

award at the October meeting of the Board of Commissioners of Boulder Housing Partners, on

Monday, October 10, 2016 at 2:30 pm. The meeting will take place at our main office located
at 4800 N. Broadway. Please let us know if you will be able to join us for this celebration.

Again, thank you for the support your ministry offers to the affordable housing programs in the
city of Boulder. It is only through partnerships with organizations like yours that we will be able
to address issues critical to the needs of our residents. We are grateful for your participation and
generosity and look forward to continuing to work with you in the future.
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Boulder Housing Partners




